Hazelton, Laura

From: Edward Heaton <

Sent: 07 April 2020 22:54

To: Hazelton, Laura

Cc Sandra Heaton

Subject: 35 Templewood Avenue - Planning Application: 2020/1025/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take extra care with
any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. If in any doubt contact
InformationSecurityTeam@camden.gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about
Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Ms Hazelton,

My wife, Sandra, and | would like to raise our very strong objections to the above-mentioned planning application.
We are resident at Flat 2, 95 Redington Road, NW3 7RR. We feel that what is proposed is completely inappropriate
in size and scale etc for the plot, as well as having an aesthetic character wholly out of keeping with its surroundings.
Additionally, it will result in a substantial loss of trees and hedges on the site, which will spoil the views and feel of
the area for all of those of us who live around it, resulting in a loss of aesthetic amenity for the whole
neighbourhood. The plans additionally appear to be wholly insufficiently respectful of the listed swimming pool in
its midst, involving unjustifiable changes to the use of key features. Finally, we do not feel that these plans have
been adequately publicised to the surrounding neighbours and feel sure that, if they were, there would be many
more objections.

In short if this is allowed to proceed as currently envisaged, we shall be deeply disappointed and believe it will make
a mockery of any avowed commitment on the part of Camden Council to the appropriate preservation of the
conservation area of which this is a part and within which we reside.

I should be grateful if you would please register our objections as appropriate.

Many thanks.

Kind regards,

Edward Heaton



